Ghyllside Primary School

Gillinggate, Kendal, Cumbria. LA9 4JB Tel: 01539 814930

Email: admin@ghyllside.cumbria.sch.uk

Headteacher : Mr.H.B.Davies (BA. Hons)

Dear Parents/Carers 4th June 2018

Expedition – final reminders for parents

Adult helpers meeting Wednesday 6th June 6.00pm

If you are coming on the Expedition as an adult helper or ML (particularly for the first time) then this is an important meeting full of key information about the Expedition. If you are an adult helper who has not yet completed their DBS check, PLEASE complete this as soon as possible.

Camping meal ingredients

Today we have planned our final camping evening meal. Your child needs to bring the following with them on the expedition:

In addition to this, they will need a pack lunch for the first day and snacks for the trip to supplement the food they will get from us.

Kit check in school – Thursday 7th June 1.30 – 3pm

Your child is expected to bring in their FULL expedition kit on this day so it can be checked by an adult in school. This is an essential element of keeping your child safe and we would really appreciate it if you could ensure that your child has ALL the items on the list (see reverse) on this day. An adult will then check it thoroughly. As you can understand, staff in school are extremely busy this week preparing for the weekend and it is a big additional hassle if we have to chase children on Thursday and Friday for items from the kit list. Please help us by ensuring your child has everything on this date. We are expecting the following parents at this session (please arrive around 1.15pm if possible): Emma Barker, Steve Blacow, Rhuari Bennett, Tanya Bascombe and Martin Curry.

Permission slip

The permission slip sent home before half term needs to be completed and returned to school. If this could be done by Wednesday this week, that would help us enormously in school.

Amending contact and medical information

We will use the medical information and contact information that parents submitted for the Edinburgh visit earlier last term. If any of these details have changed, please contact us in school so that we can amend them.

Thanks for your continued support,

Dan Duxbury













